
 

 

 

100 Days’ Party 
 

The day has finally arrived where we have 

been at school or home schooling for 100 

days! 
 

Tuesday 9th March  
 

Please could the children wear their own 

clothes to school. If possible, please could 

the clothes either have a number on them e.g 

football shirt, rugby top, or a pattern eg. 

spotty tights, stripy top. No costumes 

allowed except Numberblocks! 

 

They will enjoy a fun day filled with lots of 

maths activities involving numbers 1-100. 

 

Many thanks  

 
 

 


